Friends of the Milford Upper Charles Trail

We are a 501 (c)(3) non-profit volunteer organization.

Usage of the Milford Upper Charles Trail Steadily Increasing July 18, 2010

The popularity of the Milford Upper Charles Trail is steadily increasing as evidenced by the annual trail
count held on May 15°'2010. Volunteers at two locations along the trail took a tally of people, dogs,
bikers, strollers, rollerbladers, wheelchairs & joggers over a 12 hour period. Along the Louisa Lake
portion of the trail, the average number of individuals enjoying the trail is 113, while the Fino field
section of the trail averges 81 individuals per hour.

The Friends of the Milford Upper Charles would like to remind everyone — safety first - especially during
the busiest trail usage hours of 9-11am and 1-3pm.

Curious about the usage of other trails in Massachusetts, visit
http://bostonmpo.org/apps/bike ped/database.html.




